## LETTER OF SUPPORT FROM CHBA-UDI CALGARY REGION ASSOCIATION



October 17, 2016

Delivered by Email

Standing Policy Committee for Planning & Urban Development c/o Brandy MacInnis, MCIP, RPP Planning and Development PO Box 2100 Station M Calgary, AB T2P 2M5

Dear Members of SPC for Planning & Urban Development:

## Re: Secondary Suite Development Permit Exemption: Update

CHBA-UDI Calgary Region would like to acknowledge effort and foresight of Administration regarding the September 2015 initiative to allow for an exemption from a Development Permit (DP) for secondary suites where permitted. The initiative has been a positive step toward reducing cost, red tape and approval times for such applications as well as promoting secondary suite compliance with the Land Use Bylaw.

Accordingly, we would like to offer our support of Administration's recommendation to create a permanent Development Permit (DP) exemption for applications of this nature.

Sincerely, CHBA-UDI CALGARY REGION ASSOCIATION

Beverly J. Jarvis

Director of Policy & Government Relations

C2017-0077 Att 2 ISC: UNRESTRICTED